STRING PROGRAM - St Andrew’s 2018
Students in Year 3-6

All students in Year 3-6 have the opportunity to join the St Andrew’s String Program in 2018.

Students can learn Violin, Viola, Cello or Guitar. There are limited spaces available, and we are especially in
need of Cello players.

Students are required to attend a % hour lesson once per week, as well as an Ensemble rehearsal once per
week.

Lessons:
Thursdays for Violin/Viola/Cello between 1:00-3:00pm
Fridays for Guitar between 1:00-3:00pm

Ensembles:

Junior Strings (Yr 3 = Violin/Viola/Cello) 7:30-8:15am Thursday
Senior Strings (Yr 4-6 — Violin/Viola/Cello) 3:00-3:45pm Thursday
Junior Guitar (Yr 3 — Guitar) 7:30-8:15am Friday
Senior Guitar (Yr 4-6 — Guitar) 3:00-3:45pm Friday

Students will need:
- their own instrument (either hire or buy new/second hand
- some music books and accessories

If your child is interested in learning one of the above instruments, please contact Ms Annette Milliken.
annette@stirlingstrings.com




